WASHINGTON COUNTY SOIL CONSERVATION DISTRICT



1260 Maryland Avenue, Suite 101 • Hagerstown, MD 21740 (301)797-6821, Ext. 3

facebook.com/wcscd www.conservationplace.com

TO:

Consultants, Engineers, etc.

FROM:

Denise D. Price, CESSWI, CSI

Assistant Manager

DATE:

May 17, 2022

SUBJECT: Plan Review and Field Services Fees – Square Charges

As many of you are aware and certainly experience, credit cards payments are becoming and/or have become the method of payment, in many cases, in lieu of, check, cash, etc.

For some time, our office has been accepting credit card payments and absorbing the associated square charges. With the increasing number of these payment types, we are no longer able to absorb these charges.

Therefore, effective July 1, 2022, all credit card payments will be assessed the associated square charge accordingly.

Please feel free to forward this memo to clients, etc. and contact me with any questions at 301-797-6821, Ext. 3 and/or Dee@conservationplace.com.

Thank You!

Boyd Michael

Associate

Edward C. Wurmb, D.V.M.

Supervisor